
 

Weekend  Mass Times 
Saturday – 5pm 

    Sunday – 8am, 10am, and 11:30am Polish 

Weekday Mass Times  
Monday through Wednesday and Friday 9am 

NEW Thursday 6pm 

Confession Times 
Thursday at 5:30 pm, Saturday at 4 pm, Sunday at 3 pm, or 

by appointment 
NEW Holy Hour – Sunday 3-4pm  

Corpus Christi Catholic Church 
1415 W. Lies Road  Carol Stream, IL 60188   630-483-4673 

March 9, 2025 First Sunday of Lent 



Saturday, March 8 St. John of God  

5:00 p.m. ╬  Mary Kay Foys by Jeff Glick 
  ╬  Jane Buthman by the Leonard Family 
  ╬  Ann Sepper by Fran Fenton  

Sunday, March 9  First Sunday of Lent 

8:00 a.m. ╬  Kelly Schutt by The Bierman Family 
  ╬  Arlene Strawn  
  ╬  Louis Parro 
  ╬  Enriqueta Aurelio by Letty Dino   

10:00a.m. ╬  Donato Latrofa and Maria Devella  
  ╬  Gaetano Campobasso and Ann Minardi 
  ╬  Christine Seritella by The Molinaros 
  SI  For All Parishioners of Corpus Christ 
  SI  Deacon Tom Thiltgen - birthday blessings  

11:30a.m. ╬  Tomasz Gibula (1st Anniversary of Death) 
Mass in Polish ╬  Deceased Members of Mozdzen & Gibula families 
  SI   Ewa Ligas - birthday blessings 
  SI  Janusz Zimny - birthday blessings 
  SI  Tomasz Mazur - birthday blessings        

Monday, March 10  Monday of the First Week of Lent  

9:00 a.m. ╬  Jim Murphy 
  ╬  Veronika i Wladyslaw Sklanny  

Tuesday, March 11  Tuesday of the First Week of Lent  

9:00 a.m. ╬  Richard Cesaretti by Kathleen Pozezinski  

Wednesday, March 12 Wednesday of the First Week of Lent  

9:00 a.m. ╬  Johnny Dino by Letty Dino  

Thursday, March 13  Thursday of the First Week of Lent  

6:00 p.m. ╬  Eudokia Wilszanecky by Crockett Family  

Friday, March 14  Friday of the First Week of Lent  

9:00 a.m. ╬  Tom Warick 
  SI  Deacon Bill Thomas 

Saturday, March 15 Saturday of the First Week of Lent  

5:00 p.m. ╬  Charles D'Alessio by Crockett Family 
  ╬  Suzie Hansen by Leonard Family    
  ╬  Mercedes Calo by Faczek Family 
  SI  Fred and Socy Angara 50th Wedding Anniversary     

Sunday, March 16  Second Sunday of Lent 

8:00 a.m. ╬  Sam Panno by the Crockett Family    

10:00a.m. ╬ Antonio Mendonez by Deacon Bill & Patty Thomas 
  ╬  Agnus Huber by Deacon Bill and Patty Thomas 
  ╬  Ramon Vega by the Faczek Family  

11:30a.m. ╬  Marianna Jurzyk   
Mass in Polish    

Mass Intentions Please pray for all those on our prayer list... 

Richard Hanrahan  
Dr. Dan Haraf 
Samantha Harvey  
Louise Harrison 
Daniel Hartzell  
Donna Hawko 
Debbie Henke 
Fr. Bob Hoffenkamp 
Asha J. 
Pamela Jacobs 
Patricia Johnson 
Geoffrey Johnson 
Shawn Jurgensen 
Logan King 
John Kinsella  
Maria Klisz  
Ann Krueger 
Westin LaFever 
Jackie Lower 
Patricia Lucchesi 
Keegan Manz 
Enrique Martinez  
Maria 
Darnell Matesi 
Kevin McKinney 
Larry Miller 
Josephine Miller 
Jean Mondrala  
Mark Muzer 
Tim Myscofski 
Elida Navarro 
Michael Novak 
John Numrich  
Bill Ohlhaber 
Thomas O’Neil 
Dominic Pascucci  
Carol Pasker   
Sue Patterson 

Shannon & Jaxon A.  
Joe Ernest Alonto 
Adnan Alonto 
Javier-Maria 
Joseph Annunzio  
Melanie B. 
Pat Baker 
Asuncion Baldwin 
Brian Bennett 
Gerri Tillman Bentel 
Jason Birns  
Nelly Bonugli  
Cathy Brill 
William Boyle 
Brittany Brinkman  
Bud Brown 
Theresa Bull 
Camille Burns 
Dave Calderone 
Jack Cieslak  
Terry Cook 
Ida Delabadia   
Alan Demascus  
Tessa Dante 
Karen Deering 
Tom Donnell  
Denise Ealy 
Joe Fenton 
Stephanie Sliwa 
Freiwald    
Betty Funer 
Carol Gatti  
Mike Gebhardt 
Chris Gries 
Clarence Groves 
Rose Gulhan 
Rocella Hampton 

Lucy Pope 
Kathy Reich 
Mary Dee Reitz  
Sarah Ridgeway  
Anthony Rondinella  
AJ (Austin) Rose 
Melissa and Joe 
Reynolds  
Dolores Salerno 
Martin Salerno 
Donna Sanchez  
Christine Scardina 
Russell Schauer 
Betty Sciortino  
Mary Beth Shepardson 
Antonio Sievert  
Alberto Sievert 
Evelyn Simonetta 
Nicki Simonetta  
Jeffrey Skrobutt  
Steve & Barbara Smith 
Mark Smith  
Lorraine Standiford 
Arzy Staten 
Kathy Staten 
Marie Storino 
Tatiana Tarazona  
Lorenzo Tamburello 
Dominic Teapthong  
Baby Kyle Templin 
Deacon Bill Thomas 
Julie Tkaczuk  
Mike Tkaczuk 
Juanita Torronio 
Valentine Family 
Rita Whitney 
For all those who 
request prayers online 

In Loving Remembrance 
Antonio Mendonez, Jeanette Pesola 

Karen Garcia       

May they Rest in Peace 

Monday: Lv 19:1-2, 11-18/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15/Mt 25:31-46 
Tuesday: Is 55:10-11/Ps 34:4-5, 6-7, 16-17, 18-19/Mt 6:7-15 
Wednesday: Jon 3:1-10/Ps 51:3-4, 12-13, 18-19/Lk 11:29-32 
Thursday: Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25/Ps 138:1-2ab, 2cde-3, 7c-8/Mt 7:7-12 
Friday: Ez 18:21-28/Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-7a, 7bc-8/Mt 5:20-26 
Saturday: Dt 26:16-19/Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 7-8/Mt 5:43-48 
Next Sunday: Gn 15:5-12, 17-18/Ps 27:1, 7-8, 8-9, 13-14/Phil 3:17—
4:1 or 3:20—4:1/Lk 9:28b-36 

 Readings for the Week of March 9, 2025 

ROSARY FOR LIFE 

Come pray the Pro-Life Rosary at 
Corpus Christi on Tuesday mornings  in 

the church after the 9 am Mass. 



The Pastor’s Corner... 

God’s Graces Require Our Will, Action and Determination  

The Jubilee Year is a special year of grace from God. Through a 

plenary indulgence, grace is granted by the Catholic Church through 

the merits of Jesus Christ to remove the temporal punishment due to 

sin. Although God’s love and mercy towards us is bottomless, we 

must have a special disposition to receive His graces. God is not 

distributing His graces randomly or blindly. Just the opposite is true: 

He is very specific and not “wasting” His graces. He gives graces to 

a person who is able to receive them and can use them for good.   

In the Jubilee Year, we are encouraged to deepen our faith. This 

does not come to us automatically – it requires our will, action, 

engagement and determination. We are called to reject anything that 

is sinful and open ourselves to what is good. As I mentioned a few 

weeks ago, obtaining a plenary indulgence – which is a special gift 

of the Jubilee Year – could seem very easy to receive but, in fact, 

not so easy as it looks at first glance. With the relatively easy part – 

visiting a pilgrimage church in Rome or any pilgrimage church like 

ours – a true conversion of the heart must be present. After our 

sincere and strong effort to live in holiness, the graces of indulgence are given to us.   

Today, I would like to mention another way to receive a plenary indulgence during the Jubilee Year: Acts 

in the spirit of penance. In fact, acts of penance could be a more demanding way of obtaining an 

indulgence than visiting a jubilee church, especially when this church is so close to us, like Corpus Christi. 

The Vatican decree enumerates several initiatives for the Jubilee Year through which we can obtain 

indulgences during this time:  

• By rediscovering the penitential nature of Friday. This can be done by abstaining at least for one day 

of the week from futile distractions, real and also virtual distractions, for example, the use of the 

media and/or social networks), or abstaining from superfluous consumption, by fasting or  practicing 

abstinence);  

• by donating a proportionate sum of money to the poor;   

• by supporting works of a religious or social nature - especially by supporting the defense and 

protection of life in all its phases.   

• by supporting the needy, lonely elderly people, abandoned children, young people in difficulty, or 

migrants;  

• by dedicating a reasonable portion of one’s free time to voluntary activities that are of service to the 

community or to other similar forms of personal commitment.  

These practices are very concrete and could be practiced by everyone, young and old, even by children. 

We are called to practice them every day and year-round, but undertaking them in the Jubilee Year gives 

them special significance and meaning and also creates a base for obtaining Indulgence. They especially 

correspond to the atmosphere of Lent which we entered into this past Wednesday. I would like to 

encourage each and every one of you, and myself:  Do not miss this extraordinary opportunity to go 

deeper in our Christian faith to discover the real and practical meaning of being Catholic.  

Fr. Mark Jurzyk 



 March 14, 7pm  

 March 21, 7pm(RE Living Stations) 

 March 28, 7pm(Teen Living Stations) 

Stations of the Cross Schedule 

 April 4, 7pm  

 April 11, 7pm  

 April 18, 3pm Good Friday 

LENTEN REGULATIONS 

1. Everyone 14 years of age or over is bound to abstain from meat on Ash Wednesday and all the Fridays of Lent. 

2.  Everyone 18 years of age and under 59 years of age is bound to fast on Ash Wednesday and Good Friday. 

3. On these two days of fast and abstinence, only one full meatless meal is allowed. Two other meatless meals, 
sufficient to maintain strength, may be taken according to each one's needs, but together they should not equal 
another full meal. Eating between meals is not permitted on these two days, but liquids, including milk and fruit 
juices are allowed.   When health or ability to work would be seriously affected, the law does not oblige. 

4.  To disregard completely the law of fast and abstinence is seriously sinful. 

5.  Lent is the principal season of penance in the Christian year.  All of the faithful are strongly urged to develop 
and follow a program of voluntary self-denial (in addition to following the Lenten regulations), serious prayer, 
and a performance of works of charity and mercy. 



 

 

When is the Event? 
• Sunday, March 16 downstairs in Marian Hall at 12:45 pm. 

Can You Help? 

• Donate a Meatless or Meat dish, side, or dessert.  

Label your donation: Meat, No Meat, served Hot or Cold, nuts, no nuts, 

gluten free.  

• Drop off your item any time between 7:45 am to 12:30 pm. 

• Make a monetary donation. 

Why Should You Attend? 

• Enjoy great homemade food and wonderful desserts. 

• Help us raise funds for people in need.  

Any questions? 

• Contact Debbie Molinaro bisontrail@sbcglobal.net or Patricia Srain 
patriciasrain@gmail.com 

Celebrate Two Great Saints - 
St. Joseph and St. Patrick! 

mailto:bisontrail@sbcglobal.net
mailto:patriciasrain@gmail.com


Sunday, March 23 
6:30 pm 



https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/3pqvmvh 

sdidomizio@dioceseofjoliet.org.  

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/3pqvmvh
mailto:sdidomizio@dioceseofjoliet.org


Sign-ups after all Masses and every weekend until we are filled.  

In Celebration of our 35th Anniversary of Corpus Christi, our Church is doing a new 

pictorial directory! We want everyone to get a new picture made so that our new 

directory will be complete. IT WON’T BE COMPLETE WITHOUT YOU!  

Photo dates are: 

April 4th - Friday from 2PM to 8:30PM 

April 5th - Saturday 10AM to 4:30AM 

You will have a professional photography session, see your 

proofs, and have the opportunity to purchase extra portraits for family and friends. 

It was exciting to see the turnout for our Dine to Support Event at Lou Malnati’s. 
Thanks to all who participated. If you captured a picture of your group, please share it @ 

joannetc68@gmail.com. I would love to include some of them in a bulletin post… 

We are grateful to all our bakers and volunteers for helping to make our Spring Bake 
Sale a Success. A Special Thanks to our many parishioners that took advantage of a last 

opportunity to eat some “sweet treats” before Lent. 

Exciting news:  Come One/Come All…Upcoming information on a May Craft Event to follow. 

Upcoming CCW Events 
April 3rd, Thursday- CCW Monthly Meeting in Marian Hall at 7 PM 
April 26th, Saturday- WOTY (Woman of the Year) Mass  

Corpus Christi Council of Catholic Women (CCW) Corner 

mailto:joannetc68@gmail.com




 

 
Are you an adult Catholic that hasn’t been 

confirmed? 
Adult confirmation will be celebrated this year on 

Saturday, May 17, 2025. 
 
Any Catholic adult, 18 years or older, that has 
been Baptized and received their First Holy 
Communion and is practicing their faith is 
welcomed to celebrate the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. 
Preparation includes the following: 
• Selection of a confirmation name 
• Selection + validation of a sponsor 
• Copy of baptismal certificate 
• Completion of preparation workshop 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The two preparation workshops are to be held in 
Marian Hall on Sundays 

April 6
th

 and April 13
th

    
from 9:15 AM to 12:00 Noon. 

 
 

If you are interested or you know of anyone who 
would be, please call the parish office at 

630-483-4673 to register. 
 

 

Attendance mandatory at both sessions. 

 
In order be part of this celebration… 

interested adults need to contact the parish 
office by March 30, 2025.   

to register for preparation workshops. 

 The St. Vincent de Paul 
Society Food Drive 

The food drive to benefit Wayne 
Township and other local pantries bags 

will be collected this weekend 
March 8 and 9.  

If you are in need of help, 
please call our confidential 

hotline number: 331-229-9069. 
We welcome new members! 

Happy special birthday to Deacon 
Tom! We are thankful for your 
dedicated ministry and giving 
spirit for nearly a quarter of a 

century, and we pray for 
continued God’s grace and 

blessings upon you.  



  
  
   
  

  

Calendar 
3-9 9am – First Communion Parent Mtg 

3-11 4:30-5:30pm – Sixth Grade Living Stations  

 practice 

3-18  4:30-5:30pm – Sixth Grade Living Stations  

 practice 

3-21 7pm Living Stations of the Cross 

 

 

Living Stations Practice 

The sixth grade students will lead the 

Stations of the Cross on Friday, March 21st 

at 7pm.  Two practices will be held: 

Practice dates have changed! 

Tuesday 3/11 from 4:30-5:30pm 

Tuesday 3/18 from 4:30-5:30pm 

Sixth grade students (only) will NOT have class 

on March 10th and 17th due to the practices.  Class 

resumes on the 24th for the sixth graders. 

 
First Communion Retreat 

All Genesis II and Grade 2 students and 
(at least) one parent must attend the 

First Communion Retreat.  Please mark 
your calendars for: 

March 23, 2025 
11am in Marian Hall 

 
 
 

Good Deeds 
Ruby – helped my sick sister 

Olly – made snowflakes for my family 

Iza – played with my brother and dog 

Jimmy – made my Mom’s bed 

Biagio – was nice to my little brother 

 
 
 
 

  
  
   
  

  

 

Sofia Lech 
Confirmation Coordinator 

 

Parent Meeting 
The final required Parent Meeting will be held 

on Sunday, March 16th at 9am in Marian Hall.   

 
 

Confirmation II Requirements 
Confirmation II Requirements are due in less 

than one month. Please be sure that your 
child is working on his/her requirements:  
➢ Letter to Fr. Mark  
➢ Sponsor report  
➢ Sponsor verification form  
➢ Saint report 

These requirements were due March 1st  
 

Service Projects 

Students are required to complete ten (10) 
hours of service each year. 
Service Opportunities: 
➢ Attend Youth Ministry meetings on 

Sundays at 6pm 

➢ Host Greet at Mass or read at the Family 
Mass 

➢ Assist with YM Stations of the Cross 

➢ Help at the St. Joseph & St. Patrick 
Celebration on 3/16  

Contact corpuschristiccym@gmail.com to 
sign up or request further information. 

 

Requirements for all  
Confirmation I and II Students 

All Confirmation I and II students MUST attend a 

minimum of fifteen (15) Masses per year and write 

a 3-4 sentence reflection on the homily.  Mass 

Attendance must be in person and reflections 

must be submitted online.  Students must also 

complete ten (10) hours of service and submit a 

Service Project form for each project. 

Religious 

Education 

News 

Confirmation 

mailto:corpuschristiccym@gmail.com


https://tinyurl.com/Blood-Drive-3-20-25  

https://tinyurl.com/Blood-Drive-3-20-25




We opened our replica of the Holy Doors. All are welcome 
to walk through them during this Jubilee Year of Hope.  



Jubilee 2025 | USCCB  

Pledge your gift to the CMAA 
This is commitment weekend for the 2025 Catholic 
Ministries Catholic Appeal (CMAA). The appeal is a 
beautiful way we can put our faith into action by 
supporting the mission and important ministries of 
the Diocese of Joliet.  
This year’s CMAA theme is Open your heart to 
God’s goodness. When we care for our brothers and 
sisters in need, we are answering this call. Through 
our annual appeal, our parish joins with other 

parishes in the diocese to enrich the lives of those most vulnerable among us, grow our children in deep 
faith, and strengthen vocations. We could not foster these and the many other ministries the CMAA 
supports on our own. This is a diocese-wide effort.  
Seventy percent of any amount we raise over our goal will be returned to us, a wonderful re-gifting of 
sorts, that affords us the opportunity to invest in the needs of our own parish.  
Please prayerfully reflect on how you can best support our annual appeal and help our parish reach its 
goal. To make a gift, complete and return one of the pledge envelopes in church today. Thank you in 
advance for your support!  

https://www.usccb.org/jubilee2025


Our Lady of Fatima wishes to visit your Home 
Last year, 2024, 64 families of our parish welcomed Our Lady of Fatima into their homes.  How awesome 
to hear each of the family testify to the spiritual peace, love and loving comfort that they felt as they prayed 
the Rosary each night for a week. 

So again, the Legion of Mary invites you, especially those with young children, empty nesters, single 
parents, to spend a week with Mary in your home. Experience her presence. Our Mother wishes to be a part 
of your prayer life and to bring you closer to her Son, Jesus. 

We will provide the prayer packet you will need. 

Please email the Parish Office at corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net or leave a message 630-483-1673 to 
schedule a date. You can also contact Letty Dino at ldino518@gmail.com  
Our Lady is waiting for you!  

Do you want to know more about the works of the Legion of Mary? It 
is an association of lay Catholics through Corpus Christi Pastor 
Father Mark Jurzyk, and under the powerful leadership of Mary 
Immaculate, Mediatrix of all Graces, who is fair as the moon, 
bright as the sun, terrible as an army set in battle array, formed 
themselves into service in the spiritual warfare against the world and 
its evil powers to bring everyone to her beloved Son, Jesus. We meet 
every Wednesday at 7 pm in Marian Hall.  
Contact Letty at ldino518@gmail.com for more information or leave 
your number at the Parish Office so we can contact you. 

Here are the latest comments from our host families:  
 
"There is a comforting peace in the house 
when Mary visits. We ask for help to pray 
for my children." 
 
 “We love having Mary in our house. We 
think she likes it here because she looks 
pleased when we sit and pray with her. 
Thank you Mary and to the women who 
bring her to us." 
 
“We have such peace and love when the 
Blessed Mother is in our home. Thank you 
Mother, for continuing to bless us." 
 

“Our Lady often speaks of peace in her messages and her presence 
in our home brought us peace, comfort and calm which I truly 
appreciated and experienced. Please pray for the efforts of all heavenly prophets, messengers, 
mystics and ministers of the truth. May the Holy Spirit inspire us all to recognize His message." 
 
"Once again, as always, Mother Mary brought peace and comfort to me." 

Myrna and Jun Austria Family  

Elizabeth Ruyvaczyk  

mailto:corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net
mailto:ldino518@gmail.com
mailto:ldino518@gmail.com


 
Date Registering_____________________ Envelope #(Parish Office use only)_______________ 
 
Family Last Name___________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________ City__________________ Zip__________ 
 
Name of Male Head of Household_____________________________________________ 
  
 Primary Phone___________________________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Email____________________________________________________________ 
 
 Religion:   __Roman Catholic       __Other:____________________________________ 
 
Name of Female Head of Household___________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Phone___________________________________________________________ 
 
 Primary Email____________________________________________________________ 
 
 Religion:  __Roman Catholic       __Other:__________________________ 
 
Marital Status:    __Married       __Single       __Widowed       __Divorced       __Separated 
 
What Mass do you regularly attend?     5pm Sat    8:30am Sun    11am Sun   12:30pm Sun. 
 
Name(s) of Child(ren) and Age(s) (living at home): 
 
First Child_______________________________ Second Child_________________________ 
 
Third Child______________________________ Fourth Child__________________________ 
 
Fifth Child_______________________________ Sixth Child___________________________ 
 
Other information: 
 

We invite you to become a registered parishioner of 
Corpus Christi, or to submit/update your contact 

information (for important church updates). 
 

Corpus Christi Parish Registration Form 
Or register on the parish website at https://corpuschristicarolstream.org/im-new 

- Or - 

SUBMIT/UPDATE your EMAIL and/or MOBILE PHONE NUMBER 
(Or email this information to the Parish Office at corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net) 

 
First and Last Name _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Address _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile/cell phone # _____________________________________________________________ 

https://corpuschristicarolstream.org/im-new
mailto:corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net


 

 
Pastor                      Rev. Mark Jurzyk                         483-4673                             corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net 

 

Chief Stewards 2024 
 

 Commission Chief Steward Phone Email 
    
 Worship Commission Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com  
 Art & Environment Denise Palash 297-2898 mandapal@aol.com 
 Extraordinary Ministers Deacon Andrew & Kathy Jalove 415-4853 ccccjalove@gmail.com 
 Guitar Group Debbie Molinaro  tonydebmo@att.net 
 Host Greeters Mike Strawn  293-9440 strawn8@sbcglobal.net  
 Lectors Nancy Parod 408-1431 nancyparod6@gmail.com  
 Sacristans Pat Mamica 372-6747 aatap@aol.com 
 Weekday Sacristans Mary Warick  391-1664  marywarick@att.net  
 Music Agata Olszakowska 483-4673 ajunosza@gmail.com 
 Altar Server Coordinators Deacon Andrew Jalove  deaconjalove@gmail.com 
  Michael Glas  mtglas@gmail.com   
   
 Finance  Commission 
  Dan Sledz 483-4673 ccbus@sbcglobal.net 
  Brett Gossen 293-0749 bgossen@sbcglobal.net 
  Tony Molinaro  
  
 Faith Formation Commission 
  Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com  
  Mary Lou Conroy 483-4222 cceducation@sbcglobal.net 
    
     
 Sacramental  Formation Rev. Mark Jurzyk 483-4673 corpuschristicc@sbcglobal.net 
 Baptism Prep Deacon Tom Thiltgen 483-4673 ccdeacon@sbcglobal.net 
 Marriage Prep. Deacon Bill Thomas        309-4948 didymus98@yahoo.com 
 R.C.I.A. Deacon Tom Thiltgen 483-4673 ccdeacon@sbcglobal.net  
  
 
 Peace & Social Outreach Commission  
              St. Vincent de Paul Jennifer Hoffman                    331-229-9069      hoffmanfour@comcast.net  
               Ministers of Care Lourdes Achacoso  lta1122@sbcglobal.net  
  Barb Yep  bayep@sbcglobal.net  
 Prayer Network Maria Panopoulos  mariapanopoulos@yahoo.com 
 Children of Mary Debbie Barnes 788-6382 luvfaithdance@yahoo.com  
 Respect Life Debbie Barnes  luvfaithdance@yahoo.com 
 Legion of Mary Letty Dino                               312-237-6448  ldino518@gmail.com  
 
  
 Social Commission Elizabeth Mazur 483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com 
 C.C.W.  Debbie Hartigan                        debbie@hartigan.com  
 Hospitality Elizabeth Mazur   483-4673 ccmission77@gmail.com 
 Knights of Columbus Brent Smith   brent360smith@gmail.com   
  
    

Parish Pastoral Commission  

John Achacoso 

Sara Glas 

Andrew Jalove 

Mark Jatczak 

Debbie Molinaro** 

Anna Pechous 

Joanne Talbot 

Laura Wiley** 

**Commission Co-Coordinators 

 

mailto:brent360smith@gmail.com

